Call-to-Action Email to Employees
Subject: Urgent: Help Reform FEMA Disaster Relief Assistance
Body:
The below message is being pushed out by NRECA’s Voices for Cooperative Power (VCP). If you are not already signed up for these alerts, please check out how you can join and help below!
Natural disasters like hurricanes, floods, and tornadoes have a profound impact on Florida’s communities. Electric cooperatives work tirelessly to restore power after these events but delays in FEMA reimbursements and red tape often cost Floridians millions of dollars.
Thankfully, Senators Rubio and Scott have introduced the FEMA Loan Interest Payment Relief Act (S. 1180) to address these challenges. This bipartisan bill would streamline FEMA’s disaster recovery process, ensuring that electric co-ops can restore power quickly and keep electricity affordable for their consumer-members.
We need your voice to make this happen! Send a letter to Senators Rubio and Scott today and thank them for sponsoring S. 1180. Together, we can improve disaster recovery for communities across Florida.
Take Action Now – CLIKE HERE
Thank you for standing with Florida’s electric co-ops and the communities they serve.
Confidential - Not for Public Consumption or Distribution

Confidential - Not for Public Consumption or Distribution

Confidential - Not for Public Consumption or Distribution

